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The Wildlife Overlook construction project is on the verge of moving forward quickly now that the pilings 
and heavy-duty brackets are in place (see photos). The wooden alligator and bird viewing platforms and 
the walkway connecting them are being built; the barrier screens 
are being fabricated in anticipation of installation in early May. 
Most of the trees and other vegetation planted to replace that lost 
during construction have been planted. Additional vegetation 
will be planted later in the year after Duke Energy completes 
the replacement of electrical equipment at that location. Staff is 
working with the BHI Conservancy and the Village to develop  
the educational signage that will be installed at the Overlook closer 
to completion.

A special thank you to the Village of BHI for waiving the tap fee 
for the temporary irrigation that will help the new plantings  
get established.

Information on the Wildlife Overlook can be found at 
BaldHeadAssociation.com/wildlife-overlook.


